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Today’s Presenters 

• John Young, AAPA, Director of Freight & Surface 

Transportation Policy

• Duane Davis, FEMA, Section Chief, Port Security Grant 

Program, Preparedness Grants Division

• LCDR Jud Coleman, USCG, Domestic Port Security 

Assessments (PSA-2)

• April Danos, Port Fourchon, Director of Information 

Technology
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The Year Ahead

• FY 17 Budget Conclusion and Timeline for Port Security Grants

• Sanctuary Cities

• Increased Emphasis on Cyber Security

• Continued CBP Staffing Need at Ports

• Potential Reauthorization of PSGP (House and Senate)
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Port Security Grant Program

• On average, Congress has been funding the PSGP at $100 
million per year; and

• In FY 16 – AAPA members received over $27 million in grant 
funding.
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AAPA Cybersecurity Survey

• AAPA conducted a cyber security survey of corporate 
members. Preliminary results showed that:

o 52% of our ports have done a cybersecurity assessment 
within the last three years; and 

o 67% of our ports’ Area Maritime Security Committees have 
formed a cyber security working group. 

• AAPA will be doing a follow up cybersecurity survey this 
Spring.


